To:            Members of the  Hardin County Board of Education
 

From:       Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

 

Re:           Request for permission to use airlines for the trip to France during the summer 
of 2009

 

	Request:
	To use airline transportation for the John Hardin French students to participate in the trip to France with EF or CHA Educational Tours, around June 14, 2009. 

	 
	

	Facts:
	Board policy requires prior approval for use of airline travel for transportation. The French teacher (and other chaperones) and an undetermined number of students will be traveling around the time of the date above. 

	
	

	Costs:
	The cost is approximately $3000 per student and is the student’s responsibility.  Last year my students and I raised a substantial amount of money to help off set the cost of the trip: sold Domino's pizza cards, jewelry, etc.  The students/parents were given the choice of using this money to either help pay for the trip or use it to pay for: Eiffel Tower, Seine river cruise, metro tickets, etc. and that is what we decided to do. None of the participants paid a penny for those things. This year, I plan to do the same thing for this group and organize several fund raising activities.

	
	

	
	(Student enrollment will not be done until permission to do this trip is granted. There will be a minimum of one chaperone for every six students going.)

	 
	

	Recommendation:
	Approve the use of airline transportation for the John Hardin French students on leaving round June 14th, 2009 for ten days. (These dates may change due to availability of the dates with the tour company.)

	 
	

	Recommended Motion:
	I move to use the use of airline transportation for John Hardin French students over the summer break of 2009, around June the 14th.


